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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/12/2022  11:46:072022/5079/HS2 OBJ Asha Lad I live in on Peto Place and Albany Street which is almost totally a residential street. The increase of lorry traffic 

for construction of HS2 is completely unacceptable - both for the noise and the pollution...... which is 

particularly bad as many of the lorries being used are clearly not abiding by the pollution standards necessary 

today. It is essential that either the route is changed or that the lorries which are used are not diesel or petrol 

charged. Please lodge my firm objection to this transport plan for HS2

05/12/2022  08:41:322022/5079/HS2 OBJ Dr C. Collier I have a residence in Peto Place, Albany Street which is almost totally a residential street, with a number of 

local schools. The increase of lorry traffic for construction of HS2 is completely unacceptable. - both for the 

noise and the pollution......which is particularly bad in central London. It is essential that either the route is 

changed or that the lorries which are used are not diesel or petrol charged. Please lodge my firm objection to 

this transport plan for HS2
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